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MASSES AT IMMACULATE HEART 

10 July 2020 

As you will now be aware the Government has revised, effective from Thursday 9 July, 
the restrictions relating to public worship. Unfortunately, the changes announced, mean 
that we are unable to continue to hold daily and weekend Masses in our Church as we 
have been recently (using a booking system to ensure the government limitation on 
numbers are met). 

As the changes just announced mean that we cannot continue to hold public Masses in 
our Church I will be returning to "live streaming Mass" on Sunday morning for those 
who have internet access at 9:00 am and 10:30 am commencing from Sunday 12 July. 
Those with internet access go to www.cam.org.au/hamptoneast and take the link. Only 
me and up to four "helpers" can be present inside the Church at these Masses. 

As not all of our parishioners have access to the internet and I am arranging for a letter 
box distribution of this letter and the Parish Bulletin for the weekend of 11/12 July. 
Going forward, communications of this nature and future notices will also be posted on 
the window at the entrance to the N arthex. 

I am also trying to find out if Mass is available on "free to air" TV to pass this on so if 
anyone knows about this please let me know? 

If you have any questions you can email me at IHMC@optusnet.com.au or 
rickshawl@optusnet.com.au (phone 95983979). 

You are always in my prayers. 

Blessings 

Fr. Vittorio Ricciardi 

Parish Priest 


